
BACK TO SCHOOL 2022-2023 

LOUIS-QUERBES Pavilion 

 Grades 10, 11 and 12 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

On behalf of the staff at Bourget College, we are happy to welcome you to the 2022-2023 school year! 
We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our students can achieve their 
highest potential. We recognize that to be successful in school, our students need support from both 
their home and school. As partners, we share the responsibility for our children’s success and want you 
to know that we will do our very best to carry out our duties. We ask that you guide and support your 
child’s learning by ensuring that they:  
 
1) Attend school daily and arrive on time 
2) Complete all homework assignments given by teachers 
3) Read daily to develop a love for literature and to improve literacy skills 
4) Share school activities feedback with you so that you are aware of his/her school life 
5) Inform you if they need additional support in any area or subject 
6) Know that you expect him/her to succeed in school and prepare for postsecondary studies 

Students, you are entering the senior years of your secondary school education where important 
academic choices will have to be made. Grade 10 students, you will begin thinking about your future. 
Grade 11 students, some will pursue into Grade 12 while others will apply to college. And, Grade 12 
students, it will be time to think about your career options and university applications. 

We wish you a wonderful 2022-2023 school year at Bourget College! 

We invite you to carefully read the following documents which contain useful information for Back to 
School 2022-2033 

In the meantime, enjoy your summer vacation. 

 

   

Marc Gravel          Linda Ann Mathieu 
Louis-Querbes Principal        Responsible for Bourget College 
 
 

 
 

  



 
BACK-TO-SCHOOL SCHEDULE 2022 AT THE LOUIS-QUERBES PAVILION  

 
ON THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL, the regular dress code is mandatory and must respect the 
standards described in the uniform document. Students must wear black leather shoes (sneakers 
are not permitted). All students must bring their school physical education clothes for the first 
day of school. 
 
Bourget College students are beginning Tuesday, August 30th at 8:15 am. 
  
Bourget College students are expected at the side entrance of the Louis-Querbes Pavilion.  
 
The official uniform is required (polo and pants, skirt, or Bermuda shorts). 

June final report card (new students) 
You must send us, as soon as it is published, a copy of the final report card of the year that is ending, 
either:  
 

by fax at 450-451-4171 
by email in a PDF format to bulletindejuin@collegebourget.qc.ca 
by mail to the following address 

Collège Bourget/Registrariat 
65, rue Saint-Pierre, Rigaud (Québec) J0P 1PO 

 
Please note that no confirmation receipt will be sent due to the large number of documents. Also, if you 
are sending your application by mail, it is important to send us a photocopy of the document, as we will 
not return the original. 
 

 
Bus transportation 
 
Bus routes will be available under MENU/ADMISSION/SCHOOL TRANSPORTATION on our website by 
mid-August.  
 
Please note that after September 1st, a fee of $200 per pass will be applied to your invoice for any cancellation 
of the service or if you deregister. A fixed fee of $250 per child will be applied for those with two different 
routes. 
 
Please note that the routes are not necessarily the same as last year. If you plan to move, please inform the 
Registrar office as soon as possible. 
 
Padlocks – Keys 
 
The student needs two identical numbered combination locks. These locks must be purchased from the 
College at a cost of $20. We keep a record of these locks in a file so that we can help students who forget the 
numbered combination.  
 
A room key is loaned to resident students for a $5 deposit. 
  

mailto:registrariat@collegebourget.qc.ca


School uniform  
 
As mentioned in emails prior to this message, new school uniforms can be purchased through the Unimage 
website. The code for Bourget College students CBPS2. 
Thrift store  
 
Several dates are available. To make an appointment, click on : THRIFT STORE APPOINTMENT.   
 
You will find all the details regarding the operation on our website at www.collegebourget.qc.ca under 
MENU/SECONDARY/BACK-TO-SCHOOL DOCUMENTS.  
 
Here are the available times: 

• July 12: 8:30am - 12:00pm 
• July 14: 4:00pm - 6:30pm 
• July 18: 8:30am -12:00pm 
• July 20: 4:00pm - 6:30pm  
• August 2: 8:30am - 12:00pm 

• August 4: 4:00pm - 6:30pm 
• August 8: 4:00pm - 6:30pm 
• August 10: 8:30am - 12:00pm 
• August 16: 4:00pm - 6:30pm 
• August 18: 8:30am - 12:00pm 

 
Cash or debit card payments will be accepted. 
 
Absence/Early Dismissal/Late Arrival at Louis Querbes Pavillion 
 
Parents must notify the Student Services office of their child's absence or early departure (resident 
and day student) before 8:00am, in one of the following ways: 
 by phone at 450-451-0815, ext. 1321 
 by email at absence@collegebourget.qc.ca 
 through messages on the portal by selecting the recipient "Contacts publics (public groups)” 

  
In the case of a late arrival, the student must go to the Student Services office in the Louis-Querbes 
Pavilion to pick up a late slip before going to class. 
  
If a student needs to leave early, he or she must make sure that they have received the exit slip in 
his/her mailbox/portal sent by the Student Services office before leaving the College. They must 
show it to their teacher before leaving the classroom. 
 
The parent of a boarder student must ALSO notify one of dorm administrators when leaving after 
4:00 p.m. or when absent on an "arrival night".     
 
 Girls after 4:00pm ext. 1444 (arrival night and Monday through Thursday) 

 
 Boys after 4:00pm  * ext. 1361 (Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday) 

* ext. 1320 (arrival night, Monday, and Tuesday) 
 

  

https://www.vetementsunimage.com/en
https://www.vetementsunimage.com/en
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/FriperieAPCBCopy@collegebourget.qc.ca/bookings/
mailto:absence@collegebourget.qc.ca


***Important note to day-students*** 
 

The official opening time of the College is 7:45am. Before this time, there are no educators.  on 
duty to ensure the safety of students on campus. 
 

Bourget College Grades 10, 11, 12 

 
IMPORTANT DATES TO RETAIN 
 
 TUESDAY, AUGUST 30TH : PICTURE DAY 
 TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER  6TH: COURSE SYLLABUS PARENT NIGHT 

DATE TIME PLACE PEOPLE TRANSPORTATION 

Monday, 
August 29th 

Between 7pm  
 and  8 :30pm 

 
MAIN HALL ENTRANCE  

Of the Louis-Querbes 
Pavilion 

 

BOARDERS ONLY NO 

Tuesday, 
August 30th 8 :15am 

 
YARD FACING SIDE 

ENTRANCE   of the Louis-
Querbes Pavilion 

ALL STUDENTS YES 
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